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The	value	of	the	feed-in	tariffs	do	not	reflect	the	investment,	contribution	and	
responsibility	that	so	many	individuals	have	paid	out.	Their	outlay	is	not	
sufficiently	recognised	by	the	providers	who	control	the	system	at	the	top	end.	
The	value	of	the	feed-in	tariffs	should	be	increased	to	a	more	realistic	price.	
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